
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3065 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  8578 

 Author: Rep. Manger 

 Date: 2/14/2022 

 Impact:  No anticipated fiscal impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 3065 allows a commissioned employee of the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics to purchase the 

rifle and/or shotgun issued to the commissioned employee immediately prior to retirement upon 

approval from the director. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as introduced, would allow retiring Bureau of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs 

Control agents to purchase their service rifle and/or shotgun immediately prior to their retirement 

with approval from the Bureau Director. 

 

Upon review and with consultation from the Bureau, no fiscal impact to state revenues or 

expenditures is anticipated from passage of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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